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With reference to our earlier press conference held on Wednesday 315t July, 2019 at
the NAGRAT Lyceum on the above issue and other concerns of Teachers, we wish to

remind members of the following;

1) NAGRAT maintains its position that Teachers should be allowed to enjoy their
holiday uninterrupted

2) That NAGRAT has not negotiated any package for the proposed intervention for
incoming form three students since our last press conference

3) Should government decide to go ahead with the proposed intervention, it should
not be compulsory for all teachers to participate in. Teachers should have the
right to decide whether to participate in the programme or not.

4) We here serve notice that the full weight of the union will be brought on anyone
who attempts to coerce, harass or intimidate any teacher who exercises his or

her right not to participate in the programme.
Thank you.
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